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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Are you a soon-to-be or recent PhD graduate? 

Do you have specialist skills or experience that 

could be of value to solving Transport’s most 

complex problems? 

The Transport Visiting Fellowship program 

gives you the opportunity to gain industry work 

experience, using your research talents in areas 

where Transport has skills gaps. Help us deliver 

on our strategic objectives through short-term 

practical research projects. 

 

Questions? 

Contact Emma Koh at 

research@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

What is it? 

The Transport Visiting Fellowship program is a short-term talent placement program 

that recruits PhD graduates on a temporary basis. The paid program is designed to 

foster a talent pipeline of specialists to build capability within Transport, addressing 

future skills gaps, particularly in new and emerging areas of work.  

What is involved? 

Projects vary but you will be required to: 

• undertake applied research matched to your specialist skills in areas such 

as technology and innovation analytics, engineering, business, and 

economics 

• work autonomously and in small teams to help in project coordination 

• contribute to project deliverables with little supervision 

• work flexibly and manage your time. 

Projects will provide a mix of three and six month placements, including both full-time 

and part-time opportunities. Salary range varies.  

How do you apply? 

To be involved, review the scope of services on our website and prepare a response to 

the selection criteria. Forward your response to the selection criteria and your CV to 

research@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
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